
 
 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Meeting Cancellation 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the 

First Public Hydrogen Authority Board of 

Directors, May 15, 2025, 3:00 p.m. has 

been cancelled.  

A special meeting of the First Public 

Hydrogen Authority Board of Directors is 

scheduled for 

 May 15, 2025, 2:00 pm. 
 


